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Administrative Notice 
February 19, 2021 

 
 

To: Pharmaceutical Affairs Division, Health Department (Bureau), of Each 
Prefectural Government, Ordinance-Designated City, and City with a Public 
Health Center 

 
 

Pharmaceutical Safety Division,  
Pharmaceutical Safety and Environmental Health 
Bureau,  
Ministry of Health, Labour and Welfare 

 
 

Questions and Answers (Qs and As) regarding 
“Provision of Information on Precautions for Drugs, etc.” 

 
Regarding the handling of information such as precautions for drugs, medical 

devices, and regenerative medicine products (hereinafter referred to as “drugs, 
etc.”), a notification entitled “Provision of Information such as Precautions for 
Drugs, etc.” (PSEHB/PSD Notification No. 0219-1 by the Director of 
Pharmaceutical Safety Division, Pharmaceutical Safety and Environmental 
Health Bureau, Ministry of Health, Labour and Welfare, dated February 19, 2021; 
hereinafter referred to as “Director’s Notification”) has been issued to the Director-
General of the Health Department (Bureau) of each prefectural government, 
ordinance-designated city, and city with a public health center. 

As shown in the appendix, questions and answers (Qs and As) about 
“Provision of Information such as Precautions for Drugs, etc.” have been 
compiled. Please understand the Qs and As and inform the relevant 
organizations under your jurisdiction. 

 
 
 
 
 


